
 

 

 

 

 

 

DBE FIRMS INVITATION TO BID 

Project Name: Potomac Yard Metrorail Station, FQ16146  

Accepted Bid Through: January 4, 2021 

Location: City of Alexandria, VA 

Owners: WMATA 

Contact Name: Sharon Auteri 

Looking For: WMATA Certified DBEs 

Duration of Job: March 2022 

Notes: Halmar International LLC (Halmar) is an equal opportunity employer that follows a policy 

of administering all employment decisions without regard to race, gender, religion, or sexual 

preference. Halmar, on behalf of Potomac Yard Constructors (PYC), a joint venture comprised of 

Halmar International and Schiavone Construction Corp., is requesting bids from vendors and 

subcontractors for the design/build construction of the New Potomac Yard Metrorail Station in 

Alexandria, VA. This project has an DBE goal assigned to it and the PYC is soliciting cost proposal 

from DBE firms certified under the District of Columbia Unified Certification Program (DCUCP) 

for WMATA Contract FQ16146. 

Description: The project will consist of the design, construction, testing and commissioning of a 

new Metrorail station.  The station will include a new entry pavilion for the platforms with an 

architecturally sloped roofing system and glass curtainwall system. The station also includes one 

new pedestrian bridge with stainless steel mesh guardrails with access from a new park area. 

The trades targeted at this stage of the project are as follow: carpentry; curbs, sidewalks and 

ramps; paving; landscaping and site utility subcontractors. 

Plans and specifications will be made available to all interested WMATA certified DBE firms 

upon request. Please contact Yinet Canela at (845) 735-3511 or email 

ycanela@halmarinternational.com for further information or to request bid documents. 
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